
ST. VINCENT FERRER PARISH 
7754 Montgomery Road *  Cincinnati, Ohio 45236  *   www.svfchurch.org 

“Living Church in Our Community” 

PASTORAL TEAM 

Rev. J. Dennis Jaspers - Pastor 

Rev. Jerome Bishop - Parochial Vicar 

Mr. Brian Caperton - Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Dave Meyer - Deacon 

Mrs. Kimberly Roy – Principal 

Mr. Jim McCormick – Director of Music Ministries 

Mrs. Kathy Abele – Business Manager 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION PROGRAM 
Parents are expected to attend the program prior to  

the baptism of their child. Godparents are welcome.  

The program is offered quarterly. Please call the  

Parish Office for reservations. 
 

ADULT INITIATION INTO THE  

CATHOLIC FAITH 

Adults who would like to learn more about the  

Catholic Faith or who wish to become Catholic  

may call the Office of Faith Formation at  

686-1124 for information. 
 

WEDDINGS 

Couples should contact the pastor at least six  

months before they plan to be married. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

Please call the Parish Office to register or log  

onto the Parish website.  
 

HOSPITAL STAY 

Please inform the Parish Office so a Pastoral  

Staff member may visit and pray for the  

family member. 

Parish E-mail...….Parishoffice@svfchurch.org 

 

Parish Office Phone ....................... 791-9030 
Religious Education ....................... 791-6321 
School ............................................. 791-6320 
Music Ministry ................................ 791-9030 

            ORDER OF MASSES 
            Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. 
            Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
            Weekday: (In Chapel) 8:20 a.m. 
 

            Sacrament of Reconciliation 
            Saturday 3:30-4:30 p.m. 

The mission of St. Vincent Ferrer Parish is to be a 
Catholic community of faithful followers of Jesus 
Christ. We strive to be people of faith, hope, love  
and prayer, open to the Holy Spirit, and witnesses  to 
the Gospel in our words, deeds, and way of life. 

Saturday, September 15,  
3:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.  
Sunday, September 16,  
3:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

GRAND RAFFLE TICKETS…. 
MORE CHANCES TO WIN 
$35 a ticket / 2 for $60 

GRAND PRIZE $5,000 
2nd PRIZE $2,500 
3rd PRIZE  $1,500 
4th PRIZE  $1,000 
5th PRIZE  IPad 
Drawing Sept 16 at 9pm 

 

Tickets can be purchased in  
the Parish Office during  
business hours. 
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2018-2019  PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

 

Chairperson Terry Callan 793-3546 
Vice-Chairperson Jack Schwein 289-4867 
Member-at-Large Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Member-at-Large Travis Everly 918-0380 
Member-at-Large Jodi Kastner 891-5957 
Member-at-Large Julie Morency 675-5576 
Athletics Lisa Samson 984-1755 
Building & Finance rotating rep members 
Education Comm. Michael Beiting 600-1556 
Worship Susan Aloisio 745-9181 
Parish Life Comm. Chris Homan 745-9958 
 Bill Mountel 793-7634 
Festival Comm. Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Recording Secretary  
Deacon Dave Meyer 258-8555 

NETWORK OF CARE 

Communion Visits to the Homebound – Members of this 
ministry take Holy Communion and visit with parishioners 
who are unable to attend Mass. This service is available for 
short and long term convalescence. Please call the Parish 
Office (791-9030). 
 

St. Vincent for the Poor – (791-9030) 
 

Prayer Chain – To request prayers for a special intention 
call the Parish Office (791-9030).  
 

Pregnancy Center East - (321-3100) 
www.pregnancycentereast.com 
 

PARISH NEWS 

HOSPITALITY GATHERING 
In the spirit of our continued effort to get to know 
one another, please join us on September 8 & 9 
for our monthly hospitality gathering.  Wine and 
cheese will be served after the Saturday Mass and coffee 
and donuts will be served after the two Sunday Masses. 

FIRST SATURDAY DEVOTION - September 1 
Confessions will be heard from 8:00 to 8:25 a.m. and Mass 
will begin at 8:30 a.m. in the church.  The Rosary will be 
recited following the Mass. The Church will remain open to 
allow for the required fifteen minutes of meditation. 

VOCATION VIEWS 
“As for me and my household, we will serve the LORD.”  
These words form the last words that Joshua leaves the 
people of Israel; let us also embrace these words that we, 
too, may live in freedom.  (Joshua 24:15) 

FIRST SCHOOL MASS 2018-2019 
The first all-school Mass is set for Wednesday, August 29, 
at 8:20 a.m. in Church.  Wednesday Masses will return to 
Church beginning August 29 through May 2019.   

THANK YOU 
SVF School extends a heartfelt Thank You 
to Gilkey Windows!  Over the summer, 
Gilkey performed maintenance work on all 
the windows in the original portion of the 
school building.  They replaced windows 
with broken seals, repaired lift mechanisms, and caulked 
inside and out.  These windows were originally installed in 
2003 by Gilkey, so, true to their word, they returned to 
maintain the windows at a very low cost to SVF.  Thanks 
again to Mike Gilkey and his team at Gilkey Windows! 

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT ENVELOPE 2018: HIGH PRIORITIES 

Last year’s Capital Improvement donations were    
intended to focus on improvements to the interior 
of the church.  Unfortunately, a higher priority – 
right over our heads – took precedence. 
 

We discovered earlier this year that the main roof of the 
church needed a major repair, including replacement of the 
skylights.  So Fr. Jaspers, the Building & Finance         
Commission and Parish Pastoral Council decided that the 
roof should be fixed before addressing the interior improve-
ments. 
 

The total cost of the roof repairs was $58,965, and $17,682 
for replacing the nine skylights.  An anonymous donation of 
$37,500 covered about half the cost.  We’re hoping that this 
year’s Capital Improvement donations can cover the       
balance, so that we don’t have to dip into our reserve funds. 
 

Your church envelopes include a Capital Improvement   
envelope on September 9.  All donations received in those 
envelopes will go toward the roof repair project.  Meanwhile, 
last year’s Capital Improvement funds, $5,990, are in the 
reserve fund, ready to be used for interior improvements 
when the roof is sealed tight. 
 

Help us continue to make St. Vincent Ferrer Church a  
beautiful, comfortable place of worship with your Capital 
Improvements donations on the weekend of September 8-9, 
or drop off your donation at the parish office. 

LABOR DAY 
Our parish Mass on Monday September 3rd, at 
9:00 a.m. (in Church) will be an opportunity to ask God to 
bless our work and to help and guide those who are       
unemployed. There will be no Solemn Exposition on 
Monday, September 3rd.  All Parish Offices will be closed. 

DEAR SVF FAMILIES 
It has been such a pleasure to teach and serve in this   
community for the past 20 years.  I came here as a fresh, 
young teacher and found a wonderful home and supportive 
family as I developed the skills of my profession. I am so 
blessed to have found this hidden gem. Thank you for the 
opportunity to be part of this community. I have learned so 
much over the years and I will take this wisdom with me 
into the next chapter of my life. I am heading to Charleston, 
South Carolina with my new husband. I will miss all the 
wonderful people who make St. Vincent such an incredible 
place. I will think of you fondly and you will always hold a 
special place in my heart.   God Bless,  Amy Luebbering 
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 26, 2018 

So that as a parish we can keep in our prayers those 
in our community who are ill, St. Vincent Ferrer Parish 
would like to publish the names of those parishioners 
who are in the hospital, recovering from an illness, or 

going through treatments. We ask that you contact the Parish 
Office at 791-9030. Please pray for Donna Beiting, Elizabeth 
Blatz, Bob Churchill, Gail Furthman, Judy Gretz, Audrey 
Hager, Mildred Kampman, Ethel Labanz, Loretta Metzger, 
Beth Milostan, Richard Naber, Paul Rich, Ethan Sieber, T. 
Jacob Sturdy, Gigi Titsch, Janet Wray. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

IN THE HOSPITAL OR RECOVERING AT HOME 

Monday, August 27, 2018 
St. Monica 
 8:20 a.m. Alfred Powers     
  

Tuesday, August 28, 2018 
St. Augustine 
 8:20 a.m. Judy Wordeman     

 

Wednesday, August 29, 2018 
The Passion of St. John the Baptist 
 8:20 a.m. Albert Feltrup 
  

Thursday, August 30, 2018 
 8:20 a.m. Neil Worden     
 

Friday, August 31, 2018 
 8:20 a.m. Peter Bergman - birthday remembrance  
  

Saturday, September 1, 2018 
 8:30 a.m. Reparation for sins against IHM & SHJ 
 5:00 p.m. Tony Lamb    
 

Sunday, September 2 , 2018 
Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 9:00 a.m. St. Vincent Ferrer Memorial Mass  
 11:00 a.m. Don Beckman    

DEACONõS BENCH  

Sunday: Jos 24:1-2a, 15-17, 18b/Ps 34:2-3, 16-17, 18-19, 
20-21, 22-23 [9a]/Eph 5:21-32 or 5:2a, 25-32/Jn 6:60-69 
Monday: 2 Thes 1:1-5, 11-12/Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 4-5 [3]/Mt 
23:13-22 
Tuesday: 2 Thes 2:1-3a, 14-17/Ps 96:10, 11-12, 13 [13b]/Mt 
23:23-26 
Wednesday: 2 Thes 3:6-10, 16-18/Ps 128:1-2, 4-5 [1]/Mk 
6:17-29 
Thursday: 1 Cor 1:1-9/Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 [1]/Mt 24:42-51 
Friday: 1 Cor 1:17-25/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 10-11 [5]/Mt 25:1-13 
Saturday: 1 Cor 1:26-31/Ps 33:12-13, 18-19, 20-21 [12]/Mt 
25:14-30 
Next Sunday: Dt 4:1-2, 6-8/Ps 15:2-3, 3-4, 4-5 [1a]/Jas 1:17
-18, 21b-22, 27/Mk 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23 
 

These Scriptures proclaim:  Through observance of the 
Lord’s commands, we shall experience the fullness of life.   
Living in conformity with God’s will frees us from all casuistry 
about good & evil.  We are called to welcome God’s word and 
to let it take root in our hearts. 

21
st

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 
As I write this article (August 15), the news of the Grand 
Jury investigation of abuse in six Dioceses in Pennsylva-
nia has broken. Approximately 1,000 victims (estimated to be 
1,000s) and as many as 300 priests have been named in the 
report. The Cardinal who had responsibility for one of the   
diocese spoke about the policies and procedures that he had 
put in place. My sense was that he was suggesting that he did 
nothing wrong. Several years ago when a similar, but smaller 
scandal was brought to light, a parish priest attempted to    
address it in his homily. In closing his homily he suggested that 
the percentage of pedophiles in the priesthood was less than 
in the general population. The Cardinal seemed to be attempt-
ing to make the same point by suggesting that over the 
timeframe of the Grand Jury investigation as many as 5,000 
priests were active in the dioceses and contrasted it with the 
300 priests identified. As I told the priest after Mass about his 
homily, I think 1 priest who abuses a child and takes           
advantage of his position is one too many! Let us pray for the 
victims. 
 

The very thought of the abuse raises questions as to how the 
priests felt it was appropriate to abuse the children. Worse yet, 
it raises the question as to how superiors would allow some-
thing this awful to be reported without performing an appropri-
ate investigation and taking corrective measures. It would 
seem that the abuse and failure to address it are the very   
definition of sin. The priests’ actions raise questions about their 
training and what they really believed. How could an ordained 
minister, who takes a vow of celibacy and professes to believe 
in the two great commandments, do such a thing? 
 

The day after the news broke, a person I work with asked me 
“how anyone could join the Catholic Church or even stay in the 
church in light of the recent scandal”.  She is aware that I am a 
Deacon. 
 

We see in the Gospel reading for today the continuation of the 
Bread of Life Discourse. Jesus again addresses the people’s 
concerns about the need to eat His flesh and drink His blood. 
At that time, the Jews would not have consumed the blood of 
animals as they saw the blood as giving/having life, and they 
were forbidden from consuming the blood, or anything that 
was alive (had life giving ability). The readings point out that 
many turned away from Jesus because the teaching was 
“hard”. They went back to their former way of life. But the 
apostles did not turn away. Peter’s response offers a hint at 
why: “Lord you have the words of eternal life.”  
 

If in the first, or one of the first encounters with Jesus, He was 
saying you have to eat my flesh and drink my blood, it would 
have been a big shock. I am sure that for the apostles it was; 
however, for the apostles, they had been with Jesus for a 
while. Much of what He taught them was new and different 
from Jewish teaching, and they would have and they were still 
trying to understand.  They had seen the miracles and heard 
the teaching. In effect they would have come to believe Jesus 
was “the Holy One of God”.  This was important as they      
already believed in Jesus, and knew they were learning about 
Him.  
 

Similarly, in the first reading, the Israelites would have seen or 
heard of God’s great power. They would have heard how this 
God worked on their behalf and protected them. As a result  
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Monday, August 27, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion Service—Chapel 
 8:20 a.m. Mass—Chapel 
 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Solemn Exposition - Chapel 
 6:30 p.m. Parish Education Commission-Lib. 
      

Tuesday, August 28, 2018 
  6:30 a.m.  Communion Service—Chapel 
 8:20 a.m. Mass— Chapel 
 7:30 p.m. Choir rehearsal - Church 
 8:00 p.m. Women's Volleyball—gym 
  

Wednesday, August 29, 2018   
 6:30 a.m.  Communion Service—Chapel 
 8:20 a.m. School Mass—Church 
                      

Thursday, August 30, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion Service—Chapel 
 8:20 a.m. Mass—Chapel 
 1:00 p.m. Adult Faith - room B 
    

Friday, August 31, 2018 
                     6:30 a.m.  Communion Service—Chapel 
 8:20 a.m. Mass—Chapel 
  
Saturday, September 1, 2018 
 8:00-8:25 a.m. Confessions - Church 
 8:30 a.m. Mass - Church 
 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. Confessions - Church 
 5:00 p.m. Mass—Church 
  
Sunday, September 2, 2018 
 9:00 a.m. Mass—Church 
 11:00 a.m. Mass—Church 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 

 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS …  
all the men and women who are currently in 
the military serving our country.   

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

All bulletin articles (blurbs) are due in writing nine days 
before the date of publication. (Fridays by 9:00 a.m. - nine 
days in advance). You should indicate the dates you would 
like your bulletin article to appear. Unless otherwise 
indicated, all articles will run for two weeks.   
 
 

BULLETIN INSERTS: Please call the parish office to get 
your bulletin insert on the calendar.  Inserts are limited and 
reservations are required.  Copies (650) of your insert need 
to be in the parish office by Wednesday morning.  

REFLECTION 
It’s hard to hear truth or accept 
something on faith.  With blunt 
honesty, Jesus explains how to 
get to heaven.  If everything you 
wanted was suddenly in front of 
you, how would you react?     
Jesus is everything and many of his friends walked away.  
What would your choice be? 
 

Sunday Prayer 2010-2011 É2010 Archdiocese of Chicago: Liturgy Training Publications. 1-800-933
-1800.  www.LTP.org  All rights reserved.  Used with permission. 

WEEKLY BULLETIN DEADLINE 

STEWARDSHIP OF OFFERING 
 
 
 

 

Weekly Offertory 8/19/2018  
Sunday Collection  ....................................... $ 7,062 
Other Donations .......................................... $ 524 
WeShare On-line Donations  ....................... $  3,695 
Sunday Collection Total  ........................... $ 11,281 
 

Feast of the Assumption Holy Day  ......... $ 1,102 
 

St. Vincent for the Poor  ............................ $ 441 
 

Weekly Offertory Fiscal Year to Date  
Total Sunday Collection (7/1/18-7/31/18) .... $ 49,628 
Budgeted Sunday Collection  ...................... $ 48,000 
Surplus / (Deficit) Year to Date  ................ $ 1,628 
 

Loan Balance (7/31/18)  ............................. $ 696,269 

they believe that this was their God and they were God’s    
people. They believed and wanted to enter into a covenantal 
(closer) relationship with God.  
 

When we are going through some tough times, possibly times 
when we have doubts, we too may have to take some time to 
look over our shoulders. We may need to look back over our 
lives and see those times when God has helped us, guided us, 
and maybe even carried us. When we remember (make      
present) these times, they offer us some reassurance that we 
are on the right path. And they can help assure us that God is 
with us in our present trials. But as with the disciples, we need 
to have come to know Jesus as our God. We need that      
foundational believe that Jesus was born of the Virgin Mary, 
that He was both God and man, that He walked this earth for 
about 33 years, that He had about a 3 year public ministry 
where He taught and demonstrated two basic commandments: 
Love God and Love neighbor, and how because of His     
teaching He suffered and was crucified. Finally, we need that 
most critical belief for Christians: that God raised Jesus from 
the dead on the third day.   
 

So how can we remain Catholic or have the audacity to recruit 
people to the faith?  It is about our God, it is about the       
abundance and the outpouring of God’s love. It is not about 
those who turn their backs on God. I read somewhere that the 
Church should be judged by it saints, and not its sinners. After 
all, the saints are the ones who lived out our faith most fully. 
But we need to remember, we are all saints in the making. Let 
us continue on the journey and see where God will take us.  
Peace, Deacon Dave 

EARLY BULLETIN DEADLINE:   Due to the Labor 
Day  Holiday, the deadline for the September 9th 
bulletin is  Tuesday, August 28 at 9:00 a.m. 
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Parents having a child baptized for the first time 
must attend a baptismal preparation program.  
Parents are encouraged to attend the program 
prior to the birth of their child. Godparents are 

also welcome. Please call SVF Pastoral Associate, Brian 
Caperton (686-1124) to schedule your  program date. 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION PROGRAM 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

2018-2019 PREP REGISTRATION 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

  

Enrollment for 2018-2019 Sunday PREP and 
Early Childhood Religious Education Classes is 
currently in progress.  If you have not received a 
registration form in the mail, please contact   
Josette at 686-1118 or jhudek@svfchurch.org 
for information. 

 

Registration forms can also be found  
online at svfchurch.org under Faith Formation  

tab – Religious Education. 
 

The first PREP class starts Sunday, September 16
th
 at 

9:15 a.m. with parent orientation in Hamilton Hall. 
 

Early Childhood classes are for preschoolers who will be 3 
years of age before September 30, 2018.  Classes begin 
September 16th 10:55 - 12:00 noon and run through early 
May.  Registration is required. 

Confirmation 2019 is scheduled for 7
th
 graders on 

February 10th at the Cathedral.  The first parent 
meeting is Sept. 19

th
 at 7:00 p.m. at All Saints.  If 

you will be in the 7
th
 grade or higher this fall and are not 

enrolled in PREP or SVF school, please contact Brian 
Caperton at 686-1124 or bcaperton@svfchurch.org to   
inquire. 
 

First Holy Communion 2019  is scheduled for second 
graders on May 5

th
, at 11:00 a.m. Mass.  The first parent 

meeting is Sept. 26
th 

 in Hamilton Hall at 6:30 p.m.  If your 
child is not enrolled in PREP or SVF school, please       
contract Brian Caperton for more information at 686-1124 
or bcaperton@svfchurch.org 

SACRAMENTAL NEWS 

HABITAT UPDATE 

R.C.I.A. is a process for adults who desire to 
know more about the Catholic faith.  Have you 
thought about becoming Catholic?  Have you been 

baptized Catholic, but not received First Eucharist or      
Confirmation? Perhaps now is the time for you to begin the 
process.  Interested in learning more about the Catholic 
faith?  We hope you’ll attend our informational “Come 
and See Night” Tuesday, September 4 at 7:00 PM in 
Hamilton Hall.  For more information call Brian Caperton, 
Pastoral Associate 686-1124 or bcaperton@svfchurch.org 

Following the 8:30 am Mass at SVF,  Dr. Terry Callan will 
lead a bible study in Room B on five Tuesdays this autumn, 
beginning Sept. 11th.  The study will meet on Sept. 11, 
Sept. 18 Sept. 25, Oct. 2 and Oct. 9.  At each session of 
the bible study, we will discuss the readings for the follow-
ing Sunday. For more information or to register, call Terry 
at 513-478-8694, or e-mail him at tdlcallan@gmail.com. 
Terry is a member of SVF Parish. He earned a PhD in   
Religious Studies (New Testament) from Yale University 
and was Professor of  Biblical Studies at the  Athenaeum of 
Ohio–Mount St. Mary’s Seminary for 33 years. 

TUESDAY BIBLE STUDY 

Join our Rosary for Life every first Saturday of the month at 
All Saints Church from 2:00-2:30 p.m.  There will be an  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament during the              
rosary.  See you on September 1 at 2:00 p.m. 

 
 

 

This fall our Friday bible study group will be doing 
two studies. We will be finishing up the Ignatius 
Press we were doing in the spring, with “The Book 
of Ruth”. This study will only take two weeks and 
will begin on Friday, Sept. 21st and finish on the 28th. The 
next study, which will begin in October, is called "Turning 
Point”, and is based on the Gospel of John. It will run for 
about 12-16 weeks. This study is put out by  Dynamic  
Catholic and is a little different than others we have done. 
This study looks at the relationships that Jesus had with 
different people He met during His ministry and has a video 
plus study guide book with questions. The cost of the book 
is $12.95. We'll take orders the first week of the “Book of 
Ruth Study”, or you can call to order.  Our group meets in 
Room B on Friday's from 9:30 - 11:15 AM.  For questions 
call Kathy Sweeney at 891-6352. 

FALL FRIDAY BIBLE STUDY 

YOUTH GROUP  meets in All Saints Youth Room.         
Students grades 7-12 from All Saints, St. Vincent Ferrer,  
St. Saviour and their friends are welcome!  We are better 
with you than we are without you, and so are you.   

 

 

Sept 16 (Sunday):  High School Youth Group kicks off 
6:30-8:30 p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room 
 

Sept 10 (Mondays): Highschoolers of the Well (HOW) 
grades 9-12, for a faith and prayer gathering -7:00-8:30 p.m. 
in the All Saints Youth Room 
 

Sept 9 (Sunday):  Junior High Youth Group kicks off   
6:30-8:30 p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room 

 

Keep looking here or on the All Saints website 
www.allsaints.cc for all upcoming activities.   

Saturday, August 11th we poured concrete for the side 
door steps, caulked side walls, completed the porch 
roof, and aimed to be ready to hang dry wall in a week or 
two.  Pictures of the day’s work are in the back of church. 
Our next work day is September 8.  To  volunteer,   
contact Chuck Beckman at chuck194950@gmail.com. 

mailto:jhudek@svfchurch.org
mailto:bcaperton@svfchurch.org
mailto:bcaperton@svfchurch.org
mailto:tdlcallan@gmail.com
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 THE LIGHTER SIDE 

ST. VINCENT FERRER  FALL FEST  2018  
Saturday, September 15, 3:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.  
Sunday, September 16, 3:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

BID ôN BUY NEEDS YOUR HELP TO BE A SUCCESS!! 

See our Giving Tree in the back of church.  Please take a 
tag, buy the item and drop off to the parish office during  
normal business hours.  Donation requests: restaurants & 
area store gift cards, cash donations, Bengals / Reds tickets 
and  apparel, sports memorabilia, tailgating items, bicycles,  
power tools, tool storage chest, jewelry, jewelry store gift 
certificates, Toys: Legos, large  playsets, American Girl 
items, Electronics: streaming devices, Smart TV, IPad, 
IPod, Video games for Wii u, Xbox 1, PlayStation.  New 
items only, please.  We reserve the right to set the value & 
minimum bid of all donations.  Thanks for your support!! 

TOGETHER IN CHRIST: SAYING òYESó TO  
MISSIONARY DISCIPLESHIP 

GRAND RAFFLE TICKETS…. MORE CHANCES TO WIN 
$35 a ticket / 2 for $60 

GRAND PRIZE $5,000 
2nd PRIZE $2,500 
3rd PRIZE  $1,500 
4th PRIZE  $1,000 
5th PRIZE  IPad 
DRAWING SEPTEMBER 16 AT 9PM 

 

Tickets can be purchased in the Parish Office during business hours. 

ST. VINCENT FERRER FALL FEST 2018 
Special Thanks to Presenting Sponsor  
Thomas - Justin Funeral Homes, Inc. 

 

Sat. Sept . 15, 3:00-11:00 p.m. 
Music by Damsel & Distress 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
(featuring SVF alumni Christopher Dunkley) 

The Gamut 8:00-11:00 p.m. 

 

Sun, Sept 16, 3:00-9:00 p.m. 
Music by The Cheap Thrill Band 3:00-6:00 p.m. 

Ooh La La Unplugged 6:30-9:00 p.m. 
 

Come hungry...We have food trucks and great vendors: 
Kona Ice Food Truck, Krimmer’s Italianette Pizza booth, 
Power Blendz Smoothie Truck, The   
Dapper Doughnut Food Truck, The Chili 
Hut Food Truck, Graeter’s Ice Cream 
Food Truck, Asian Food Booth,  and  
Mexican Food Booth.. 
 

2018 SVF Rose Lavelle Soccer Challenge for all age 
kids (boys & girls) and adult / coaches 

Saturday, Sept. 15 from 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
3 Challenges (Crossbar challenge, Speed &  
Agility Challenge, and Juggling Challenge).  
Awards will be given between 6:30-7:00 p.m. 
 

Friday Sept 14 Night Party to thank our  
sponsors & volunteers 

Live music, catered food, spirited drinks, pre-
look at our incredible Bid-n-Buy Booth, raffle 
prizes & games.  Sponsor & booth captains 
free admission, tickets will be available for 
purchase for everyone else.  This will be a great time and 
a fun way to kick off the festival.  Look for more details 
soon!   

  
SVF Class Reunion tent and great memories to share! 

 
 

 

As our culture becomes increasingly polarized, the Church 
can offer an alternative message of unity in Christ’s body 
that has the power to heal a broken world.  On Sat, Sept 8, 
from 9am to 12 noon, members of St. Anthony, Nativity, 
Christ the King, All Saints & SVF are invited to gather in the 
cafeteria at Nativity (5935 Pandora Ave, 45213) for a   
morning of prayer, celebration and encounter, rooted in 
Pope Francis’ message in The Joy of the Gospel. Those 
gathering will include Greater Cinti parish respect life, social 
action & St. Vincent de Paul leaders along with those at the 
heart of their work on abortion, environmental justice,     
immigration, racism, & the opioid crisis.  TOGETHER, we 
will celebrate a shared discipleship, bear witness to each      
person’s calling, and encounter the stories of those advo-
cating for life, dignity & justice!  Check for availability by 
contacting Catholic Social Action at 421-3131, ext. 2660. 

The Witness for Life Ministry 2018 / 2019 meeting dates for 
the upcoming year are Sept 24, Oct 22, Nov 26, Jan 28, 
Feb 25, March 25, April 22 and May 20.  There will be no 
meeting in December and we break for the summer.  All 
meetings will be held at 7:00 p.m. in Room B in the Parish 
Center.  We always work with an agenda.  We hope you 
will check us out this year by attending one of our meetings 
to see what we are all about.  For further information, 
please call Joan Rios at 312-7125.  Thank you. 

WITNESS FOR LIFE MINISTRY 

National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children 
..to honor the gravesites of our unborn brothers & sisters 

The Annual National Day of Remembrance for Aborted 
Children will be held on Sat., Sept. 8th, calling pro-life 
Americans to honor the gravesites of our unborn brothers & 
sisters.  Solemn prayer vigils will be held simultaneously at 
gravesites around the country where abortion victims have 
been buried, as well as at many other sites dedicated to 
honor their memory.  In Cincinnati:  Bishop Joseph    
Binzer will lead a solemn prayer service and rosary at the 
Rachel Statue. Gate of Heaven Cemetery at 9:30 a.m. on 
Sat., Sept. 8th.  Bring a lawn chair.  Light refreshments will 
follow. All are welcome.  Local contact:  Nancy Kenny, 282-
6544 or visit AbortionMemorials.com. 


